
 

 

 

 

 

 

Together we live and learn, we play 

and pray. 

Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

Newsletter 
Vol No: 33 

26
th

 May 2017 

Acession of the Lord (Year A) 

 

This half term seems to have gone by in a flash, with so many events taking place such as Yr5/6 science activities, Happy 

Puzzle challenge day, KS1 and KS2 theme days not to mention Yr6 SATs. I can hardly believe we are about to start our 

final half term of the year. It is at this time of year that we begin to plan the celebration events including the summer 

fayre, global day and our leaver’s mass. Further information about these will be out in the coming weeks. I know you will 

all enjoy your well-earned half term break and come back ready for a very, very busy end of year. 
 

Christ Jesus, we know that you are with us always. Work through us as we try to be your disciples, sharing your 

good news with others in all that we do. Amen. 

Mr Cooper 

Head of School  
 

Weekly Attendance 

Congratulations to Yr5 for having 98.67% attendance this week.  Our overall school attendance this week is 96.56%. 

Meaning our school attendance so far is – 96.52%.  
 

Sports Week 2017  

The children of Sacred Heart took part in their annual sports day on Thursday 25
th

 May. The competition was fierce 

with Reception and KS1 taking part in their track activities in the morning whilst KS2 competed in their field events 

such as high jump, football and wellie wanging. With the houses separated by only a few points KS2 took part in 

their track events in the afternoon. After a quick totalling up of points ST GEORGES were announced as the overall 

winners – Congratulations! Thank you to everyone who came and showed their support, I think you will all agree 

that it was a superb day. My thanks to Miss Monk and all the staff for their hard work.  
 

  

 
 

 



Sacred Heart Primary Parish 

Please take a minute to click on the link below to answer a short question for all Parents and Carers. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczeUG1eXtNn4lfGE9w-

_QvrzK_GlP6jmqCRQEkAIQnaESk9A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

May half term at the Cathedral of St John the Baptist 

Join us at The Narthex and St John’s Cathedral for a relaxing start to the summer – enjoy a 

light bite from the Garden café’s new menu and relax outside in the beautiful enclosed 

gardens. Daily ‘Secret Garden Trail’ available for children age 6 and up, with summer 

themed craft indoors for children of all ages, including the opportunity to make a butterfly 

or bee crown!  

Free, Tuesday 30
th

 May – Saturday 3
rd

 June 11am – 2pm 

 

FOSH News 

Please don't forget to complete the colouring competition over half term and return it to school on Monday 5
th

 

June when we come back. For every completed sheet the school will be paid a donation. Please ensure parents 

details are filled out on the back.  

 

The Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 7th July. 3:15-5:30pm. We have secured a 54ft inflatable assault course, 

an inflatable slide and a bouncy castle. There will be a pick and mix stall, face painting, water and wine, the tea tent 

with a bake off and many others. For the first year there will be a water fight, teachers 'v' pupils. More details will 

follow. 

Thank you to all those who have volunteered so far. However, we do need many more volunteers to allow the 

event to go ahead safely. If you can help, even if it is just for half an hour please see a member of FOSH. 
 

School Nurse Drop in Clinic 

Our school nurse will be holding a drop in clinic on Tuesday 13
th

 June 2017 between 9.15-11.30am. Please see Mrs 

Valentine in the office to book an appointment slot. 
 

St Felix Seniors Group  

For your information there is a seniors group that meets Tuesday afternoons 2.00pm-4.30pm in the hall. All senior 

citizens are welcome.  
 

Parent and toddler group at St Oswald’s 

For your information there is a parent and toddler group that meet every Wednesday morning from 10.30am at St 

Oswald’s church hall.   
 

School Notice Boards 

Please look out on our school notice boards for the latest FOSH minutes, governor minutes, weekly newsletter and 

general school updates.  
 

Ofsted Parent View  

Parent View gives you the chance to tell us what you think about your child’s school. Parent View asks for your 

opinion on 12 aspects of your child’s school, from the quality of teaching to behaviour. A screencast demonstrating 

how to register and complete a survey on Parent View is available on the website www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  

By sharing your views, you’ll be helping us to further improve as a school. 
 

Summer Term Dates - 2017 

Half Term  

5-6-17 School Opens 

6-6-17 New Reception Welcome Evening 

8-6-17 No Mass – Parish Pilgrimage  

8-6-17 Reception – Woburn Safari Trip 

12-6-17 Phonics Check Week – Yr 1 only 

12-6-17 Yr3/4 Sealife Centre Trip 

13-6-17 School Nurse Drop in Clinic – See office for an appointment 



15-6-17 9.15 Mass Yr1/2 

16-6-17 Global Day 

19-6-17 Assessment Week Yrs 1, 3, 4 and 5 

22-6-17 No Mass – Fr Tom attending a Deans Meeting  

23-6-17 Feast of Sacred Heart 

26-6-17 Year 6 visit to Walsingham 

29-6-17 9.30 Whole School Mass– St Peter and St Paul  

4-7-17 Yr5/6 Science Museum Trip 

6-7-17 9.15 Mass Yr3/4 

7-7-17 Summer Fayre 

12-7-17 School Reports Out 

13-7-17 Move up Day 

13-7-17 9.15 Mass Yr5/6 

17-7-17 Open Evening 3.30 – 4.30pm 

17-7-17 Yr6 Leavers Party 4.30pm (Provisional)  

18-7-17 Yr6 Leavers Mass 9.15 

19-7-17 Last Day  

 


